



UPCOMING EVENTS

Tuesday 25th June Summer Fair



http://www.rcobden.camden.sch.uk/parents-association/



TBC



Committee Members

parentkind.org.uk

is brimming with articles for parents, to help you support your child's school life and learning, and it's open to everyone!

RICHARD COBDEN PARENTS ASSOCIATION

The Parents Association is an open community of parent volunteers working alongside the school, staff and other "friends" to benefit the school and ensure the best educational experience for all its pupils.

What value does your Parents Association bring to your School?

- **Fundraising** whether it's paying for extras or essentials, every penny directly benefits our children
- Fun our events are enjoyed by children, parents and school staff alike, and are a great way to bring the whole school community closer together
- Parent voice discussing where PA money is spent, talking to staff and everything in between contributes to school decision-making

Ramadan and Eid Gift Bags

Eid Mubarak!

A big thank you to all the parents/carers who helped in making this happen! This would not have been possible without you. The gift bags were a lovely treat for all the children.





Join us

There are many ways you can offer your talents and be part of the conversation. If you would like to chat about how you can volunteer and be a force for good at Richard Cobden, however much or little time you can spare, please get in touch!

Be certain that your help will be greatly appreciated and will make a big difference.





How can I help?

We strongly believe that school and parents working in partnership is the most positive way to raise money and secure the best educational experiences for our children. You can make a real difference! More parents involved with their Parents Associations means more money raised through more fun events, benefitting everyone.

Summer fair; Donate home cooked foods; vegetarian samosas, cakes, your traditional vegetarian savory/sweet dishes. Donate any unwanted gifts for our tombola. Take part in any way you can!

Easyfundraising; Signup for your everyday shopping. Every time you shop, we receive a small donation to say 'thank you' and it's **completely free too!** Please sign up and help us at https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/3EVO4Z/

FUNDRAISING UPDATE

Christmas Fair

Thank you to all the staff for all your help and support, thank you to the choir for their lovely singing and thank you to all the parents and pupils. We could not have made this happen without you all. The fair was thoroughly enjoyed by all the children. We raised £476!

Spring Term Bake Sale

Thank you to all who donated and bought cakes. We raised £248!

Tuesday 25th June 2019

Summer Fair Fundraising Event

Be sure to come along for some after school fun:

- Face Painting
- Henna
- Tombola
- Raffle
- Food Stall
- Book Stall
- Games
- Most importantly..lots of FUN!

JOIN US AT OUR NEXT MEETING

Learning Centre Tuesdays 09.00 – 10.30

parentkind.org.uk

is brimming with articles for parents, to help you support your child's school life and learning, and it's open to everyone!



http://www.rcobden.camden.sch.uk/parents-association/



TBC



Committee Members

Committee Members

Chairperson: Ruhie Fyjun Ali Vice Chair: Emma Hood Treasurer: Kulsuma Begum Publicity Officer: Niema Hassen Company Secretary: Laura Churchill

